Richard VandenDolder

The proposed wastewater treatment facility looks promising and beneficial for this area and may
serve as a model for other communities plagued by the irresponsible contamination of their water
by many varied industries. Because of the lamentable history of 3M in handling its wastewater
there will be an ongoing need for close regulation and supervision by the MPCA with this project.
Given a good faith effort by 3M and the ongoing monitoring by MPCA, this appears to be a positive
step in finding solutions to decades old problems even beyond our state and beyond our nation.



